
GLOBAL SCHOLARS: SKYPE SESSION MEDFORD (BOSTON-USA) - LA BASTIDA 
(STA.COLOMA) 

2nd ESO students at La Bastida are working this year in connection with schools all over the 
world. 
Today we had a skype session with Medford School in Boston (USA). We had the opportunity to 
have a cultural exchange, ask and answer questions about technology and get to know nice peers 
from the USA.

See: https://twitter.com/

Global Scholars project fosters global interaction and awareness and enhances students' skills to 
become global citizens in the digital world. English language, social media and technology content 
are on the spotlight of the project led by Global Cities (a program of Bloomberg Philanthropies).

See our blog for more info on the project: http://
Follow us on twitter: https://twitter.com/

https://twitter.com/scholarsbastida/status/844197189035479040
https://twitter.com/scholarsbastida
http://globalscholarsbastida.blogspot.com.es/

